Ref. No.: SS/Lib./2023/ 2 0 G &) Dated: .2 0//:2/202_2

Notice

In reference to this office notice dated 22.03.2023 a notice for invitation for procurement of
library books was earlier published which has now been cancelled due to administrative
reasons. All the publishers are requested to collect their demand drafts accordingly at any
working day from 9 AM to 5 PM from the Procurement branch, 4th floor, HSSPP, Sec-5

Panchkula.
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